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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you and your family are continuing to keep well during these unprecedented times. As 
we now prepare for the start of the new school term from 12th August 2020, I would like to 
provide you with some further information regarding the practical arrangements which will be 
in place in order to ensure that we keep everyone safe and that we are all aware of our shared 
expectations. 
 
Firstly, I am pleased to inform you that your child should attend school for one day only next 
week on Friday 14th August 2020 at 8.50am. Thereafter, your child will return to school on a 
full-time basis from Monday 17th August 2020. 
 
I hope that the enclosed guidance document will provide helpful and reassuring information 
around the expectations as we begin our new school term. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding your child’s return to school, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child guidance teacher in the first instance.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to working with you over the coming 
year. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Nicola Devine 
Head Teacher 

 


